
Friday, October 20, 2023 

Announcements 

Winter athletic season is upon us.  All students who are 
planning to play Basketball, Soccer, Water Polo or 
Wrestling, you must be cleared by October 27th at 4:00pm.  
There will be no extensions for any student athletes who 
wants to play a winter sport.  Please stop by the Athletics 
Office, Room 316, if you have questions on how to get 
cleared to play a winter sport. 
 
Attention Lady Dons:  Interested in joining Water Polo?  
All grade levels are welcome!  Must be cleared in order to 
participate for practices  and being on the team.  The 
deadline is October 27th.  Don’t wait!! 

Dons:  Remember that when you are considering your 
Halloween costume for school, ensure that you follow the 
student dress code listed on page 20 of the S.V.H.S. Student 
Handbook.  Make sure that you wear tight/tank top under 
your costumes in order to not violate the student dress 
code.  Also, remember masks, weapons or any 
inappropriate costume/accessories are not allowed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October is Domestic Violence Awareness Month.  Women’s 
Empowerment Club would like to remind students that 
there are many organizations addressing domestic violence 
prevention, treatment and recovery for survivors.  The 
National Domestic Violence Hotline is promoting the 
hashtag #1Thing and can be reached at  
1-800-799-SAFE(7233) for help and resources. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention ALL Students:  A representative from U.C. San 
Diego will be on campus Tuesday, October 24th, during 4th 
period.  Please come listen about their majors and 
programs.  All grade levels are welcome.  Sign up in the 
Counseling Office today. 

Athletics 

Varsity Cross Country Invitational 
  @ Mt. SAC - 10:00 
 
 
 
 
Varsity Football vs Baldwin Park 
  @ Sierra Vista - 7:00 
 
 
 
 
Boys Varsity Water Polo vs Edgewood 
  @ Edgewood - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports 



Faculty Section 

 

 

 

Please Release The Following 

Boys Varsity Water Polo 

@ 1:00 

Clubs & Activities 

Friday, October 20, 2023  

Hey Dons:  The Chess Club will be having a meeting  
TODAY in Room 610 at Lunch.  We would love to see  
anyone who would like to play or learn to play chess. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Students:  Drama Club would like to invite you to come and 
participate in the upcoming auditions for their winter play 
“Clue”.  Auditions will be held TODAY at 3:45, in  
Mr. Eddy’s class, Room 307.  For any further information, 
please contact Mr. Eddy. 
 
Hey Dons:  Looking to get your spooky buddy something 
nice?  The Junior class will be selling Boo-Quets for the 
next week in the Center Quad.  Don’t miss out on this 
spooky opportunity! 
 
Attention Dons:  Link Crew needs your help!  We are  
offering Community Service Hours in exchange for candy 
bag donations.  The candy will be distributed to our B.P. 
community during our Trunk-or-Treat Event on October 
25th.  To drop off candy, see Ms. Franco in Room 602. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Trick or Treat!!  Link Crew would like to invite all students 
and staff to their Annual Trunk-or-Treat Event on 
Wednesday, October 25th, from 5pm-7pm.  Stop by for 
food, candy, music and fun family entertainment!  See you 
all there!! 

Group B 

has duty this week 


